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Voting by mail is hugely important for those who are disabled, elderly or otherwise 

unable to make it to the voting booth. It also allows people to take their time to 

consider their positions in the comfort of their own homes. It is fair and safe. This is a 

direct attempt to make voting less accessible to more people. Please preserve this 

important right to vote by mail in our state. It is one of the things I truly love about 

living here.  


